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Faculty Senate Meeting – October 12, 2020 
 

1) The Senate disapproves of the hasty process and lack of transparency regarding the resignation of 
President Golden given that he did not even have enough time to be a successful leader during his brief 
tenure.  

2) The Senate demands that KBOR release information clarifying the circumstances related to president 
Golden's resignation given his role as the president of a public university. 

3) The Senate condemns various statements made by Steve Clark related to President Golden’s tenure 
here and his resignation, including the assertion that Golden and those faculty, staff, and students who 
supported him were “not Midwestern” enough and therefore did not “belong” here. His statements have 
damaged the institution and insulted those in the university and wider community. As a consequence of 
his statements, Steve Clark should not be included in future searches and other personnel decisions for 
this institution.  

4) The Senate demands both an open search and no NDA's for the coming presidential search process. 

 


